Steven SeEe

From: maria dagraca <chicorego11@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 9:07 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: I support Bill H5351

Attention: Clerk Steve Sepe and Representative Jacquelyn Baginski

| support Bill H5351. My Healthcare provider is important to my well-being. | shouldn't have to go to a different
provider.

Thank you

Eulalia Maria DaGraca
chicoregoll@yahoo.com
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